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Re: DG 17-068, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
Utilities - Keene Division 
Petition for Declaratory Ruling 
Request for Status Report 

Dear Mr. Sheehan: 

On October 20, 2017, the Commission issued an order granting a petition from Liberty Utilities 
(EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities - Keene Division (Liberty-Keene or the 
Company) for a declaratory ruling in the referenced docket. The Commission's order included 
certain conditions, including a requirement that Liberty-Keene submit all final plans for 
engineering, construction, installation, testing, operations, public awareness, maintenance, 
emergency response, procedures, and schematics, including qualifications and training of 
personnel. The Commission further conditioned operation of the proposed CNG/LNG system on 
the receipt of a report from the Commission's Safety Division assessing the adequacy of the 
Company's plans and a satisfactory physical inspection of all installations once completed. As 
you know, while there have been subsequent proceedings, those conditions have not changed. 

The Safety Division completed its review of the Company's final plans and filed its Adequacy 
Assessment of the Proposed Compressed Natural Gas Installation by Liberty Utilities - Keene, 
NH Division on October 5, 2018. Now that the Safety Division has filed its assessment, the 
Commission requests a thorough status report from the Company on the proposed conversion to 
a CNG/LNG system and all related installations. The status report shall include anticipated 
timelines. Liberty is directed to file the status report no later than December 7, 2018. 

cc: Service List- DG 17-068 

Sincerely, I 
~ A-'J--Ll 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 


